
 

 

Drive-Thru vaccine clinics are available on 

the following dates:  

Saturday, September 16th from 1:30-4:00 

Saturday, October 7th from 1:30-3:30 

Saturday, October 21st from 1:30-3:30 

 

 

In-office Vaccine clinics are available during some evenings and 

Friday mornings through the end of October, as well as 

Saturday mornings.  Ask at the front desk to see which clinic 

works best for you! 

 

Parents are able to receive their flu vaccine while in the office.  There is a $40.00 

fee for the vaccination that will be collected at the time of service.  Our office 

does not bill insurance for adult flu vaccines. 

 


